Generational Change Foundation Directors Report

July 2015 – July 2016

There has been a consisant $50 donation being made every fortnight.

The donations were spent according to the agreements that were made with Prabhat Alloi Inc and Organic Matters Foundation. Every month on the 15th of the month, Prabhat Alloi Inc received $50 in donations and Organic Matters Foundation recevied $50 in doncations. 

All the expenses of Generational Change foundation have been paid for by Stacey Huish from her personal account. ASIC fees. Business name renewals fees. 

There has not been any other money come into generational change foundation accounts and there fore, both Darryl Greensill and Luke Simmons are still directors of the organisation. 

Only 2 people have answered the ad for the position of Director for GCF. Stacey Huish has 

interviewed both people in the hope that they would be suitable to be a director for GCF. No one has been suitable yet. I will keep advertising for the position and keep interviewi

ng until I find the right people to fill the roles of director for GCF. 

Stacey Huish has completed a Diploma of Practice Management. This will allow her to run the medical center. 

Stacey Huish has completed a course in grant writing. This will allow her to write grants to get funds. 

Stacey Huish is starting to study a Diploma in Finance. 

Stacey Huish has approached a finance and property development company to gain the 3 years of work experience needed to obtain the financial licence required to be able to complete her own property developments. This is a great acheivement. Well done! 

Stacey Huish stated a book project 

–

1000 Ripple Effects.

There will be 1000 people each pay $97 to be able to write a chapter for the book. 

This will result in being able to have the finances to exit both Darryl Greensill and Luke Simmons as Directors from the organisation and be able to appoint new directors. 

This will also result in there being a Directors wage for Stacey Huish. 

